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11th December 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer: 
 
I am very sorry to have to tell you that a much-loved and respected member of our staff, Mr 
Thomas, our school minibus driver, has died unexpectedly following an operation.   Mr Thomas 
was an absolute gentleman, who cared very deeply about the wellbeing and safety of each and 
every one of the students who travel on the minibus.  We will all miss him very much and we 
send our deepest condolences to his family at this difficult time. 
 
We will be notifying students who travelled on the minibus with Mr Thomas and have made 
arrangements to support any students who may be distressed by the news.  
 
For now, our priority is to respond sensitively and thoughtfully to the family of Mr Thomas and 
the staff and students he worked closely with. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or concerns about this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr. J. Parr 
Headteacher 
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